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First name: Earl

Last name: Schnell

Organization: Oklahoma Trail Riders

Title: National Enduro Chairman

Comments: My family and friends have been riding off road in the Gunnison National forest since the early
1980's.

We have vacationed there virtually every summer since then and will continue to do so.

Unfortunately, over these years we have seen many of the areas closed to motorized vehicles which is very
disappointing and concerning.

| represent the Oklahoma Trail Riders with many members who also vacation with their off road motorcycles in
this area.

We encourage you to provide more access to these public lands as restriction only results in more dense usage

which is not beneficial to this massive area.

At minimum we strongly encourage to not further restrict existing Trail usage.

Sincerely

Earl Schnell
Oklahoma Trail Riders



